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I would like to add my views on a proposed rule change to the Civil Right Rule to add Sexual
Orientation and Gender Identity To the Federal Rule. First, The LBGQ+ community is a
minority in the Country, thus the rest of Us are Offended by the insistence that they should be
treated any differently because of their choice of LifeStyle or that there are more than Male or
Female genders.
This nonsense is getting out of Hand. I am disgusted that all of this is getting so much
attention.  There are bigger and more serious matters to deal with: Like protecting
children from sex trafficking and predators...that should be the focus of the civil rights rule,
not the immoral lifestyle choice of a few and demands of this named particular group.  Please
look long and hard of the repercussions of your proposed rule change.  Leave the Civil Rights
rule alone!!!
-- 
Renee L Cuchetti
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